
 

 

 

 

 

KNA Photography Protocol 

KNA does not take lightly concerns about photography and filming. 

All participants (including team officials, parents/guardians and other spectators) at 
any netball games or activities administered by the KNA or its member clubs are 
bound by Netball NSW’s Member Protection Policy and Netball NSW’s Photography 
Policy on registration.  Netball NSW’s Member Protection Policy provides 
emphatically that the safety and welfare of children is paramount above all other 
considerations.  Photography of children in public spaces is prohibited by law in 
certain circumstances. 

Consistent with Netball NSW’s Photography Policy, no photography or filming of any 
netball games or activities administered by the KNA is permitted without prior 
permission.  Any person(s) seeking to take photographs or film should seek 
permission from the opposition team’s manager.   If permission is not 
provided, photography must not occur, and any filming must cease. 

Effective from Thursday 20 August 2020 

Before you begin photographing or videoing, including live streaming, you will need 
to ask the Managers of both teams for approval. If either Manager says no, then 
photography or videoing, including live streaming, is strictly forbidden. This is in line 
with NNSW policies and now, KNA policy. 
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